COMMUNICATION - C34
COUNCIL — March 10, 2021
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 8, Item 12

rrom:

Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2021 6:32 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Report #8 Item #12

Hello Mayor Bevilacqua and Members of Council,
Re: Report #8, Item #12, Removing support for Highway 413

Highway 413 will impact us in Nobleton and nearby Laskay. There is an interchange at Highway 27
and another at Weston Rd. The traffic and the air pollution will increase, not decrease. The time
saved for commuters is estimated to be 30 seconds. This is a costly venture that exacerbates climate
change. We need to think outside the box and increase our support for great convenient transit,
such as Go Trains. People flock to the Go Trains.

Please remove support for Highway 413. We do not need to divide farms, destroy rivers, create
more air pollution and above all contribute to climate change. Flooding and fires. Not a great legacy
to leave to our children.

Please make the vote unanimous and all vote against Highway 413. It really is the right thing to do.

Nancy Hopkinson
Nobleton



